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S H E R B U R N E - E A R L V I L L E   E L E M E N T A R Y   S C H O O L 
15 School Street • Sherburne, N. Y. •  13460 •   607- 674-7336 

 
Antoinette Halliday • Principal  ❦  Jeffrey Morris • Assistant Principal  

 
Welcome to Fourth Grade! 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Grade 4 students for 2017-2018: 
 
In order to help your child succeed in the 2017-2018 school year, we are asking that he/she have 
the following materials available throughout the school year: 
  
 • one 1½ inch binder with pockets 
 • 2 boxes of pencils 
 • 1 package of 100-sheet paper (3 hole – wide ruled) 
 • 5 pocket folders, one of each of the following colors - blue, green, orange, red, yellow  

• pencil cap erasers 
 • 2 boxes of tissues 
 • colored pencils 
 • scissors 
 • 4-6 glue sticks 
 • pencil box 
 • one-subject spiral notebook  
 • one package of 4-6 dry erase markers (fine tip) 
 • one marble composition notebook                      
 
Also we would like to encourage each family to have a dictionary available for their students to 
use at home.                              
 
Please do not send pens and trapper keepers, as they are not allowed! 
 
Thank you for your help.  We look forward to a rewarding and successful school year. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Fourth Grade Staff         


